
Report from the Business Committee 
Wednesday, June 10, 2020 
 
 

TOPICS: 
Restart Plan Update 
Automated External Defibrillators 
Environmental Stewardship Policy 
Budget Update 
 

 
RESTART PLAN – The Department of Learning Services provided an update on the return 
of students to in-class learning.  
 
Watch the update 
 

 
AEDs – Executive Director of Planning and Operations Pete Sabo shared the findings and 
costs for installing AEDs at each district facility. The topic will be discussed further in 
September.  
 
Watch the presentation  

 

 
POLICY – The Committee received a draft of the Environmental Stewardship policy and 
recommends that the Board enter into a 30-day public consultation to allow for feedback 
from the community. The Board will make a decision at this month’s Regular Board 
meeting held on June 24. 
 
Watch the discussion 
 

 
BUDGET – Secretary-Treasurer Mark Walsh provided the 2019-20 budget Q3 report and 
further information on the 2020-21 preliminary budget. 
 
Watch the discussion 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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